
Dear Valued Member, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to inform you of an upcoming change 

to our membership pricing. 

Starting on January 1, 2024, the annual membership fee will increase from $100 to $120. This 

decision was made to continue providing you with exceptional services and to enhance the 

overall member experience. 

We understand that price changes can be challenging, and we assure you that this adjustment will 

allow us to maintain the high standards you have come to expect from us. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. If you have any questions or concerns, 

please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


